
 

 

 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE MEETINGS – November 8, 2018 

 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 
 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) –  

 

Fire Police swearing in (Wayne LaDue) 
 

Public Comments – 
 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions (expiring terms) 
 

Building and Zoning Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Subdivision sketch plan for 6 E. Brookhaven Road (1 lot into 3)  

 Zoning amendment for 116 and 120 E. Baltimore Pike (R-2 to PO-A) 

 Ordinances on maintenance of curb and sidewalk within ROWs (to be considered on November 29) 

 Regulating tree contractors (require permit/registration?)  

     

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Community Development Block Grant (FY 2019) due January 20 

 Family Fun Day summary 

   

Finance and Administration (Kaitlin McKenzie-Fiumara) 

 First reading of 2019 budget  

 Delinquent tax collection by Portnoff Associates (ordinance and resolution to be considered on November 29) 

 Property tax rebate for volunteer firefighters (as permitted by Act 172) 

      

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Moore Road sidewalk – inspection RFP 

 E. Rose Valley Road Sidewalk – award engineering design  

 Greenlight Go grant 

 Regional Trails program 

    

Parks and Open Space (Matt Garson) -  

 Summit school (ratify Resolution seeking demolition funds) 

 PECO Green Region grant submitted 

 TreeVitalize Watersheds grant (due November 9 – 25% match) 

  

Public Safety Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Potential traffic signal at Baltimore Pike and Turner Road 

 Traffic Calming (Harvey Road; Plush Mill Road; speed reduction on E. Brookhaven at Possum Hollow) 

 Parking restriction on Maryland Avenue (ordinance to be considered on November 29) 

 Stop signs (Meadow & Karen; Meadow & Bowers; Georgetown & School; Media Parkway and Walnut;  

Parkview Slope & Maple) to be considered on November 29 

 Street lighting request (end of Oakland Avenue at walk to Moylan train station and E. Possum Hollow Road) 

 Right turn lane to merge westbound traffic on Baltimore Pike ahead of Beatty Road  

    

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Leaf collection 

  

Manager’s Report – Panther pajama run on 11/10; e-waste collection with Media in April; low income energy 

 assistance program; replace batteries in smoke and CO detectors  

 

Adjournment - Next meeting is the budget meeting on November 15 


